
Ruma 
Toutouwai 
have been 
doing 
some 
lovely 
drawings 
of Harold 
with having 
Sarah and 
the Life 
Education 
Truck at 
school this 
week. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

What a great turnout for the official opening of the new Playground. Thanks to 
everyone for coming and supporting this event, community and school alike. 
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